
Register on-line at www.elaa.org.au/pld or call (03) 9489 3500.  
Prior registrations are essential. Please sign in 15 minutes prior to the commencement of a session.

ELAA SEMINAR FOR EARLY CHILDHOOD  
EDUCATION AND CARE PROFESSIONALS

Brave leadership in the everyday –  
living life on the edge

What does courageous leadership look like and can we unlock  
this in people?

There are many challenges we all face in leadership and whilst we know that we need  
to lean into these moments the question is how do we do this? Courage and bravery  
are different things but both necessary to lead in challenging times. So do you feel you  
can benefit from being more courageous both in your personal and professional life?  
If so then this course will open up possibilities for you and help you become a brave  
and courageous person.

When: Friday June 16th, 9.30am – 2.30pm
Where: Knox Civic Centre, 511 Burwood Highway, Wantirna South. Free parking on site 
(enter via Capital City Boulevard).
Cost: $175 Members $250 Non Members

ABOUT THE 
PRESENTER

Anthony Semann is  
one of the Directors  
and founders at 
Semann & Slattery.  

For the past 15 years he has worked as  
a researcher, consultant and manager  
with a range of government and private 
organisations across Australia and overseas. 
He is a sought after facilitator and has 
delivered over 100 opening addresses at 
conferences, 150 conference papers and 
4,000 professional development programs. 
Anthony challenges organisations and 
people to reflect on how their approaches 
to communication, leadership, diversity, 
values, relationships and workplace culture 
affect their services, businesses and 
ultimately the community. Anthony is 
currently completing a PhD at Macquarie 
University exploring the nexus between 
leadership and courage.
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